
 
 

September 19, 2010 

 

Seven Corners Bar - 7:00pm 

 

Meeting called to order by Club President Travis Halfmann. 

 

Officers: President Travis Halfmann, Treasurer Rich Halfmann, and Secretary Wayne 

Miller 

 

Members: Lauty, Wes Rabe, Al T, Earl O, Curt Rabe, Matt Flora, Bryant Fuerst, Mark 

Roehrig, Eric Jens, Kyle Bratz, Corey Bratz, Aaron Grube 

 

Minutes from meeting held August 22, 2010 Approved as read. 

 

Treasures Report approved as read. 

 

Old Business:  

Bridge Heights were taken and Wes and Corey drew up 2 different plans to be presented 

to the landowner by Larry. 

 

Raffle: 

Ticket sales are still lagging. We need to sell a lot more tickets to cover the cost of 

buying the guns. 

 

Corey will try to sell tickets at Louis Corners Swap Sept 26, 2010 Louis Corners has 

offered us a site at no charge. 

Corey asks that you bring your monies for sold tickets to the October 17 meeting as the 

raffle begins November 1, 2010  

 

A culvert on Mark Roehrig’s land was inspected and repaired for the upcoming season. 

New Business: 

 

A motion was made to change our by-laws to state our annual meeting will be held on the 

third Sunday in September instead of the first Sunday in September. Motions were 

approved. 

 

Election of officers: 

Nomination for President Travis Halfmann, Vice President Corey Bratz, Secretary 

Wayne Miller, Tresurer Rich Halfmann, Board Members Wes Rabe, Larry Dietz, Earl 

Manz 



 

All nominations were voted in to their respective offices. 

 

Trail Captains: 

 

Discussion on having an assistant trail captain to help with duties or answer questions in 

the captain’s absence 

 

Travis will have Mark Roehrig and Eric Jens as assistants. Dave Lautenschlager will 

assist Larry Dietz  Al and Gerry Trutschel have worked together for years. Earl has had 

help from his sons and wife for many years.  

 

A workday has been set for November 6, 2010 Wayne will send out notice. 

 

All easement must be collected by December 1, 2010 

 

A trail will be marked to Badger Creek Golf Course and will link to our state trail and 

Louis Corners will make a link to their trail. 

 

Several members will attend a Calumet Snowtrails Meeting and ask for input on the 

Calumet Trail Map. 

 

Wes has approached several New Holstein businesses to see if there would be interest in 

a trail that would go to Kwik Trip and give access to several other businesses in that 

immediate area. The business contacted would like a trail to that area. The trail was 

approved by the planning committee and will go to a city council meeting soon for final 

approval. The landowners involved have been contacted and have given permission to 

cross their land. Businesses will be asked for money to help with trail marking and 

preparation. 

 

Rich reminds members the new club year starts September 19, 2010 and dues should be 

paid to keep in good standings. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:25 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Wayne Miller 

KSC Secretary 


